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To: TVEL

Attn.: Mr A. Ugryumov
Vice President for R&D
Sub.: Fuel OPeration Report

Dear Mr A. Ugryumov ,

Pursuant to the letter No. 4/033-06/17945 dated 15 November 2017 regarding the answers on
the report “Technical support consultation and analysis of fuel operation during the third fuel
loading at BNPP-1”, we would like to inform you the following items:

- Regarding comment No.2 the required operational data for completing the report has
been attached to this letter;

- The presented explanation on the licensing the code CORE-1 (comment No.4) is
acceptable but it is strongly requested to add descriptions with more details on the
physical models used in the code into the report. Also please submit to us some
technical documents or presentations about the mentioned code.

Considering the above mentioned items as well as other comments which has been accepted,
please send us the revised version of the report as soon as possible. Definitely the new version

of the report will be accepted very soon.

Sincerely yours

M. Ghods /(r,o_@

General Director
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Headquarter: No.8, Tandis Alley, Africa bivd., Tehran.1915613663. Iran.

an; (+9821) 24882424 Email: Tavana@nppd.co.ir (1) YFAAYFY

A oslasd a5 azg iy 3] sl 3 1065 e 5580
Tel: (+9821) 24882420-21 b {ﬁyfi’tfnﬁfjiﬁi

4,




